To: Members of the Arlington School Committee
From: Superintendent’s Diversity Advisory Committee
Date: December 10, 2020

Re: Support for the MLK Jr. Observance Committee’s Concern re: Hiring of the New
Superintendent of Schools

The Superintendent’s Diversity Advisory Committee supports the letter of the MLK Jr.
Observance Committee questioning the review process for the hiring of the new
Superintendent of Schools. We are particularly concerned about the rushed and uneven hiring
process, and the lack of community transparency about the date of the vote.

Submitted by Miriam Stein

On Behalf of the Superintendent’s Diversity Advisory Committee
Miriam.stein@comcast.net
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